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10th September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 12 – Afternoon of 26th September 2018 

 

I write to inform you that afternoon Games for Year 12 on Wednesday 26th September has been 

cancelled due to staff training.  We have not taken this decision lightly but have been forced into 

this position by the availability of external providers; we will do all that we can to ensure that this 

does not happen again. 

 

Rugby training for Year 12 will go ahead.  

 

All other Year 12 students may leave school at 13.30 unless they are on precinct duty in which case 

they may leave at 14.25. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support, 

 

With kindest regards, 

 

Marieke Forster 

Assistant Head   


